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The Villas at Elk Run Homeowners’ Association

1 More Dishes
Satellite dishes have been removed from roof lines. The 
second phase will start soon with dish removal from 
common areas, including fascia, soffit, siding, and stair-
wells. Owners have been notified. The only location for 
dish placement is on the unit/condo’s patio. If your dish 
is mounted to the fascia or trim of the building, it must be 
removed. Unit owners are fined for removal and disposal 
of satellite dishes.

2 More Parking
Towing to start for vehicles that are improperly parked.  
For those who may not know; each unit is entitled to 
one space in common area parking, and each unit has a 
garage that counts as second space. Do not park more 
than one automobile in common area parking.  

3 More Landscaping
Landscape maintenance is a priority at the Villas. If you 
have questions or comments please contact our property 
manager, Jason, at 970-355-4059
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